
THE Bolton News is calling for the town’s rail services to be improved.
We want to see the number of peak-hour carriages re-instated and increased.
Add your name below to give your support to our campaign and Let’s Get Back
On Track.
Return your completed petition to: Let’s Get Back On Track, Editorial
Department, The Bolton News, The Wellsprings, Civic Centre, Bolton, BL1 1AR.
We will present the petition to transport bosses.

Let’s Get Back On Track

NAME ADDRESS


